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WDC	Matter	13	Submission	–	Position	Update	re	Policies	W1	&	W2	
	
Please	note	that	following	discussions	at	the	Matter	13	EIP	session,	
Warwick	District	Council	recognises	that	Policies	W1	and	W2	are	not	
necessary.	
	
The	Council	accepts	and	agrees	that	they	should	therefore		be	deleted	
from	the	Plan.	
		
Tony	Ward	
Senior	Planning	Officer	


